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Healthcare Committee Meeting July 18, 2017 Shore Medical Center 

 

Attendance: 

Jaime Allen     Alan Beatty      Bill De Jesus     Rhonda Lowery  

 

Minutes  

The meeting was called to order by Alan B. at 3:10pm. Spring Village will be hosting an open 

house on July 19th 2017 located 42 W Jimmie Leeds Rd, Galloway, NJ 08205 and there will be 

representation from the committee present. A Regional meeting will be held on August 3rd 2017 located at 

the Gloucester campus of Rowan University in Sewell NJ and as committee members you are invited to 

attend. Alan B. interjected that this meeting may give great insight to the medical field at large. 

 

Partner Discussion 

The reality of the committee is not solely relying on Atlanticare or Shore Medical; the facts are that 

Healthcare Facilities are essential and should be present at our meetings. Rhonda L. will inquire about 

Bayada Nursing and long term facilities as they should be our target market. Alan B. adding that Medical 

Assistance applicants are few. There are openings in the offices more so than the hospitals and Shore 

Medical is in need of outpatient personnel. The urgent care centers employs Medical Assistance, Nurse 

Practitioners, Doctors, etc. According the Rhonda L. we will explore agencies that would like to become a 

part of this committee as well as inviting the same to our Oversight Committee. Alan B. asked that 

Bacharach be included as well.  

 

For our next meeting Rhonda L. will contact Sherwood T. to see if the meeting can be held at ACCC, if 

not the meeting will be held at the One Stop Career Center located in Pleasantville NJ. 

 

 

 

Adjourned 3:31pm     

    

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


